



## Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 15th December 2023

Dear Families of Year 5 and Year 6.

On Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> January 2024, the Year 5 and Year 6 classes will be involved in workshops led by SARI (Stand Against Racism and Inequality.)

This forms part of our anti-racism work and during the workshop a member of the SARI team will be talking to the children about appropriate and inappropriate language choices regarding race. We consider this important work as it is very useful in helping children navigate language choices and understanding why some language is offensive.

Many thanks for your support

Yours sincerely

Helen Porter Headteacher

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



